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Dear Parents and Carers





The Year One staff welcome parents, carers and children to the start of the new school year. 


1A- Miss Beaumont & Mrs Begum


1B – Mr Taylor & Miss Chunara 


1C – Miss White & Mrs Khaliq





We hope this is going to be an exciting year for your children as they make the transition from Reception to Year One. The Year One staff are working closely with the Reception staff to ensure the children continue to learn in a fun and creative way. Your child will now have a full hour of Maths and English each day. They will also continue to have the opportunity to learn in the shared area.
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Other Foundation Subjects


Your child will also take part in: PSHE, Music, Religious Education, ICT and Art & Design.





PE


Please ensure that your child has their P.E kit in school every week. This includes: a white t shirt, black or navy bottoms and black pumps. Please check that your child’s clothes are clearly labelled. 








Homework


Your child will bring their homework book home every Wednesday. They will have a piece of Maths and English homework to complete. This must be handed in on a Monday. They will also have a set off spellings to learn. Your child will be tested on these spellings every Monday. 





Phonics


In Year One the children will take part in a National Phonics Screening Check. This check is designed to confirm whether individual children have learnt sufficient phonic decoding and blending skills to an appropriate standard. Your child will bring home 2 phonics sheets per day. Please ensure you are reading these sheets daily in preparation for the Phonics Screening Check.   





Geography


In Geography our topic will be ‘Our Local Area’. The children will be finding out about what their local area looks like and learning how to plot the features of the local area on a map. As a class we will be going on a local area walk in order to recognise some of the features in our local area. 





Science


This half term we will be learning about ourselves and our bodies. We will be learning the parts of the body and carrying out investigation’s involving the five senses (sight, touch, hearing, smell and taste). 








Remember!


Your child needs to bring their book bag to school each day. The school day begins at 8.40. Please ensure your child is on time. 








Maths


In Maths this half term we will be practising counting, reading and writing numbers up to 100. To help your child at home please practise reading, writing and recognising numbers up to 100.





English


In English this half term we will be looking at lots of different books including ‘The Toy’s Party’ and ‘Kipper’s Birthday’. Please support your child’s learning by listening to them read on a daily basis at home. Encourage your child to talk about the pictures and what is happening in the story. When you child does read at home, please complete their Raving Reader books and return them to school.








